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It's really terrible that this type of bill is necessary but I completely support it. Books 

and libraries are important in every community. If someone is worried about books 

their children might read, they need to spend the time to talk to them and take them 

to the library and find some appropriate things to read. Talk to a librarian-they are 

there to help you. Banning books is a terrible thing to do. 


